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Enbridge’s Line 5 tunnel gets ‘knockout punch’  

Great Lakes Business Network applauds Michigan Public Service 
Commission ruling on that favors a clean energy economy 

LANSING, Mich. – The Great Lakes Business Network (GLBN) released the following statement regarding 
the Michigan Public Service Commission’s (MPSC) decision to look at climate change as it relates to the 
tunnel permitting for Line 5 beneath the Straits of Mackinac. 

“Today has been a landmark day for the advancement of the clean energy economy in the state of 
Michigan,” said GLBN co-chairs Juliette King McAvoy and Larry Bell. “Now is the time to get to work 
promoting clean energy sources and finally shuttering Enbridge’s Line 5. The MPSC’s recognition of the 
oil pipeline’s climate impacts effectively delivers the knockout punch to Enbridge’s Line 5 tunnel 
proposal – which will serve to alleviate this pervasive threat to our economy, drinking water, and public 
health.” 
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